
8 Ideas for Using Large-Scale
Planters in Public Spaces
Large-scale  planters  are  an  excellent  solution  for  urban
environments—they  bring  greenery  into  the  concrete  jungle,
organize the surroundings, and help create attractive zones
for  relaxation,  movement,  or  commercial  activity.  A  well-
chosen planter model can give a space a unique character while
boosting its functionality. Thanks to a wide range of shapes
and colors, our planters seamlessly complement both historic
town squares and modern city districts.

Polyethylene Planters?

Let’s  start  with  polyethylene  planters—they’re  lightweight,
durable, and highly decorative. Perfect for urban settings,
their diverse color options open up endless possibilities for
creative arrangements.

1. Town Square Featuring the Gianto Classic Planter

The  Gianto  Classic  model  is  ideal  for  town  squares  and
promenades. Its timeless, recognizable shape and exceptional
durability ensure long-term use without compromising on visual
appeal. These planters can be customized with logos, city
emblems,  or  tailored  colors—whether  you  prefer  monochrome
minimalism, a burst of vibrant hues, or classic white, the
choice is yours!
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Shopping Center Parking Lot with the Gianto Grande Planter

The Gianto Grande is an impressively sized planter that can
easily accommodate trees large enough to provide shade for
parked cars.

It’s an excellent solution for open-air parking lots, where
greenery  greatly  enhances  user  comfort—after  all,  no  one
enjoys getting into an overheated car after a shopping trip.

 



3. Modern Shopping Mall with the Gianto Plane Ring Planter

The  Gianto  Plane  Ring  model  is  perfect  for  commercial
interiors  such  as  shopping  malls  or  retail  arcades.

It  allows  for  eye-catching  plant  arrangements  without
disrupting the natural flow of foot traffic within the space.

What’s more, it doubles as a stylish seating area—thanks to
its wide ring-shaped design, it offers customers a convenient
place to sit and relax. �

 



4. Relaxation Zones with the Gianto Sito Planter

The Gianto Sito combines the function of a planter with a
convenient tabletop surface—like a mini bar “under a tree.”

It’s the perfect solution for school courtyards, playgrounds,
university  campuses,  or  areas  around  libraries—anywhere
greenery is meant to enhance both the space and the comfort of
spending time outdoors.

5. Public Spaces with the Gianto Tablo Planter

The  Gianto  Tablo  is  a  planter  with  a  built-in  tabletop
function—a creative option for parks, outdoor learning areas,
or social gathering spots.

Plants  placed  in  the  central  section  create  a  welcoming
atmosphere, while the surrounding seats encourage relaxation
and connection among users.



Steel Planters

For many years, we’ve also been offering planters made of
steel—perfect for modern, industrial, or high-profile public
spaces. They impress with their minimalist design, exceptional
durability, and wide range of applications.

6. Geometric Order with Cube

Cube is a modular steel planter—available as a single, double,
or triple cube. It enables the creation of striking geometric
arrangements in public spaces, making it ideal for courtyards,
office buildings, or institutional settings.

Like all our models, the Cube can be customized in solid,
vibrant, or pastel color schemes.



7. Industrial Vibes with the Urbana Planter

The Urbana model is a perfect fit for character-rich urban
spaces—such  as  museum  courtyards,  modern  transit  stops,
revitalized post-industrial areas, or loft-style districts.

Its  simple,  understated  design  blends  seamlessly  into  a
variety of environments, enhancing the surrounding aesthetic
without overpowering it.



8. Customization and Free Visualizations

All of our planters—whether made of polyethylene or steel—can
be fully customized in terms of color. Choose from classic
neutrals, bold vibrant tones, or soft pastels to suit your
vision.

We  also  offer  personalization  options,  such  as  adding  a
slogan, logo, city emblem, or flag—tailored to your unique
needs and branding.

To  support  the  planning  process,  we  provide  free
visualizations.  These  allow  you  to  see  exactly  how  the
planters will look in your chosen space—before placing an
order.

Large-Scale Planters Are Just the Beginning



Large-scale  planters  are  more  than  just  functional  and
visually appealing features in public spaces—they’re only the
beginning of what’s possible.

Each  product  line  comes  with  matching  urban  furniture
elements: benches, waste bins, bike racks, planter-integrated
information boards, and much more.

This  allows  you  to  create  a  cohesive,  attractive,  and
thoughtfully designed environment—perfectly tailored to your
space.

Explore the Full Offer

Visit terraformdesign.eu to discover how easy it is to create
cohesive, functional, and visually appealing urban spaces—with
a system that simplifies planning. �

https://www.terraformdesign.eu

